
 

 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Michael C. Van Milligen, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Phase 2 Planning for an Expanded/Improved Five Flags Civic Center 
 
DATE: December 13, 2018 
 
 
Leisure Services Manager Marie Ware is transmitting the Phase 2 Planning for an 
Expanded/Improved Five Flags Civic Center. 
 
The consultants will be making a presentation at the City Council meeting. 
 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________ 
      Michael C. Van Milligen 
 
 
MCVM:jh 
Attachment 
cc: Crenna Brumwell, City Attorney 

Teri Goodmann, Assistant City Manager 
Cori Burbach, Assistant City Manager 
Marie L. Ware, Leisure Services Manager 


